
3.16.20 
 
Important Update From Superintendent Healey: 
 
Beginning tomorrow, March 17, 2020, the District will begin providing breakfast and lunch - at no 
charge for pickup or delivery -  to any child in Argyle under the age of 18.  If you are interested, 
and haven’t already been contacted by our food service department, please call 518-638-8243 
ext 319 for more information. 
 
In addition, our backpack program will continue as normal -  we will be delivering as normal 
starting this friday 

 
Your child’s academic work will be available for pick up starting Thursday, March 19th.  Please 
note - there will be specific times and locations for each grade level to pick up academic 
materials.  Specific pick up times and locations will be sent out tomorrow afternoon via school 
messenger and posted on our website and social media pages. 
 

● Please note, when picking up materials, - Argyle CSD staff will meet parent/student at 
the door and bring the materials out to student/parent - parents and students are not to 
enter the building at this time.  

 
● *Students who need to pick up materials, band instruments, clothes from their lockers 

and/or classroom will only be allowed to do so starting Friday, March 20, 2020  by calling 
the school 518-638-8243 ext 301 and arranging a time to do so.  

 
More information will be posted and sent out via SchoolMessenger as it becomes available. 
Thank you for your continued support of the Argyle Central School District  
 


